
 
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        Date:   02-28-16 

Sheriff Dale J Schmidt 

Office: 920-386-4115 

dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us 

                                                                        PRESS RELEASE – MOTOR VEHICLE CRASH 

On Sunday, February 28, 2016 at 7:55 PM the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office responded to a crash involving 

two motorcycles on Grant Road near CTH P in the Town of Rubicon. 

Investigation shows that Jeremy Strehlow (29 years of age from Juneau) stopped his 2015 Harley Davidson 

on Grant Road.  Nicholas Kadinger (29 years of age from Juneau) was west bound on Grant Road driving his 

2005 Harley Davidson and struck the stopped motorcycle.  Both Strehlow and Kadinger received non-life 

threatening injuries in the crash and were transported to a local hospital.  Neither were wearing helmets. 

Strehlow was arrested for operating a motor vehicle while intoxicated 3rd offense.  Kadinger was arrested for 

operating a motor vehicle while intoxicated 2nd offense. 

There was another motorcycle in the area that was not involved in the crash.  That motorcycle was driven by 

Troy Emmrich (39 years old from rural Juneau) who was arrested for operating while intoxicated 1st offense. 

Dodge County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by Hartford Fire/EMS, Woodland Fire Department and Neosho 

First Responders. 

The Dodge County Sheriff’s Office would like to remind the motoring public that with warmer temperatures 

also brings with it an increase in motorcycle traffic.  Also, it is important to remember that intoxicants impair 

your ability to maintain balance and to have good coordination.  Intoxicants also impair your ability to make 

good decisions.  All three of these are very important to have full control of when operating any motor 

vehicle, but especially when operating a motorcycle.  Operating a motorcycle is an enjoyable past time for 

many of our citizens but it doesn’t come without risks.  The sheriff’s office asks that you not increase those 

risks with alcohol as we want everyone to have fun and make it home safely to their families at the end of 

every ride.   

Additional information can be obtained by contacting Sheriff Dale J Schmidt. 
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